
 

 

 

Marie Feehan 
IW Licensing Southern 

Ken Conroy 
 
On behalf of Irish Water 
 

Re: Notice in accordance with Regulation 12 of the European Union (Waste 
Water Discharge) Regulations 2007 to 2020 

December 16, 2021 

Dear Sir or Madam 

I refer to your application for a review of the waste water discharge licence relating to 
agglomeration named Whitegate-Aghada, Reg. No. D0423-02. 

I am to advise you of a failure of compliance with: 

 Regulation 11 of the European Union (Waste Water Discharge) Regulations 2007 
to 2020. The notice as erected or fixed at the site contravenes Regulation 11(b), 
(c) and (d) of the regulations. On inspection, the notice as erected was not 
secured against damage from bad weather, was not easily visible by persons 

using the public road and was not maintained in the position where erected.  

The Agency, therefore, requires you, in accordance with Regulation 12 of the regulations, 
to erect a further site notice that complies with the requirements of Regulation 11. The 
notice shall be maintained in the position where erected or fixed for a period of at least 5 
weeks from the date of this notice.  

You are required to provide evidence of the erected site notice by 21st January 2022. 

Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this 
portal is available on the EPA website at https://www.epa.ie/publications/licensing--
permitting/industrial/ipc/how-to-open-and-respond-to-an-epa-notice-issued-to-eden.php 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to the Inspector 
Christine Murphy at 053-9160600. 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 


